
“I wish to extend our appreciation to you and your organization for the fast response to our 
contactor failure. Our people were amazed by the quick reaction and the dedication of your 
service personnel to get our facility operable. Please express our gratitude for a job well done to 
each of your personnel responding to our emergency! It is rare to find a company of people who 
are willing to make the sacrifices necessary for these achievements. MRC Electric & Signs got 
the job completed on time and under budget. The next time I need an electrician or sign company 
I'll be sure to call again. You have a customer for life!” 
 
Jen Clineff 
 


